Elementary Center School-Wide Celebration and Halloween Parade

Wednesday, October 31, 2018



Dear Parents/Guardians,

In keeping with our Positive School-Wide Behavior Program, our first school-wide celebration is scheduled for Wednesday, October 31, 2018. The staff has planned morning fall activities to take place on our campus. The students will begin activities at 9:00 am and return to school for lunch beginning at 10:25 am. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately (sneakers, coats, hats, gloves, etc.) for the weather as we will be outside.

The Halloween Parade will take place in the afternoon beginning at 1:30 pm. Halloween costumes are to be brought to school in a bag with the student's name on it. **Please do not have your child wear his or her costume to school.** Your child must be able to put his/her costume on by themselves, as parents will not be allowed in the school. All costumes should be in good taste and suitable for elementary level children. Please do not send knives, swords, or other items, as part of a costume, which could be harmful to anyone.

See back of this paper for parade route and parking information.

Please sign and return the attached permission slip to your child's teacher no later than Friday, October 26, 2018. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Elementary Center Staff

Detach and return bottom portion to your child's classroom teacher by Friday, October 26 th	
Elementary Cente	er K-5 Halloween Parade, October 31, 2018
Student's Name	Teacher's Name/Grade
Check (V) appropriate line:	
My child <u>has</u> permission to p	participate in the Halloween Parade.
My child <u>does not have</u> pern	mission to participate in the Halloween Parade.
Parent/Guardian Signature:	

Weather permitting, our Halloween parade will begin at approximately 1:30 pm for all students grades K-5. You are invited to stand or sit along the parade route to view it. We encourage you to take pictures, videos, and show your enthusiasm as the kids walk by. Please do not attempt to impede our parade by stopping students or blocking the parade route. They are excited to participate in this parade! The following areas are suggested for parking: Shull-David lower playground, lower middle school lot, or the area near HS baseball field.

The best places to view the parade are grassy areas along Mahoning Street or in and around the Shull-David Playground.

The route of the parade: Exit Elementary Center and walk east along Mahoning Street and cross onto Beaver Run Rd. North on Beaver Run Road to coned area next to Shull-David playground. We will continue north on 11th St and walk by the residents at the Summit Convalescent Home. The kids will cross at 11th and Cypress St. to sidewalks in front of the Summit. The parade will continue to Hamilton Street. Students will cross Hamilton St. and proceed thru Ebbert's Park via 11th St. Finally, the kids will cross over Mahoning Street. We will return to the Elementary Center for end of the day activities.